
 

2018 Winter Team Pennant FORMAT Changes 
 

Important Notice 
 

 

The Committee has been working of Changing the format of our Weekly Team 

Pennants. 

 

It has become very noticeable the difference in playing standard between the top & 

bottom teams in each grade. 

 

We will have 5 grades and 8 teams per grade.  (39 teams registered) 

 

As a result of these changes the bottom teams in each grade will fall into the top of the 

grade below.  You will notice that as we go down the grades the number of bottom 

teams which move, will increase (3 from Premier to A, 5 from A grade to B grade,         

7 from B grade to C grade  & 8 from C grade to D grade). 

 

We expect if teams perform to their best it will be a very close competition. 
 

IMPORTANT    IMPORTANT     NOTICE 
 

The 2018 Winter Team Pennant will start on the 24th July 2018. 
 

The final GRADING of TEAMS has been loaded onto our website. .   
 

If you are not happy with your grading and would like it reviewed, please put 

your reasons why to the committee ïn writing” and email them to 

info@sstt.org.au as soon as possible.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Your Committee 

 

St George & Sutherland Table Tennis Association. 
 

Note:-  Tuesday 17th July Hurstville will be open for practise from 7.30 to 10.00pm 


